
 
 

Infrastructure & Operations Department  Memorandum 

 

 
TO: Krista Power, Director – Legislative 

Services & City Clerk  
FILE:  

 
FROM: 

 
Matthew Miedema, Director - Engineering 

 
DATE: 

 
May 12, 2025 

 
SUBJECT: 

 
Northwest Arterial Update – Request to Present Information 

 
MEETING & 
DATE: 

 
Committee of the Whole – July 14, 2025 

 

 
 
Please accept this memo requesting an opportunity for Administration and its 
consultant, RJ Burnside, to provide a presentation to Committee of the Whole on 
July 14, 2025 on the Northwest Arterial project, relative to Report 169-2025 – 
Infrastructure & Operations-Engineering. 
 
 
 
 


